
From: marianne jacobs-lim  

Sent: 23 August 2022 12:24 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning 

Subject: 2022/2835/L 6-7 Little Russel Street - St George's Bloomsbury 

Way: Objection 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

OBJECTION: 2022/2835/L   6-7 Little Russel Street - St George's Bloomsbury Way 

 

Dear Planning, 

 

BCAAC asks that its Objection (first sent 27.07.'22) to the above Planning Application now be 

clearly recorded by Camden and put on file. 

A wooden noticeboard on a separate stand behind the railings on the main southern 

elevation (the railings on Bloomsbury Way) would be acceptable, however to attach metal 

framed signs to Listed Railings is unacceptable.    

 

Thank you, 

Kind regards, 

Marianne Jacobs-Lim 

on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC  

 

 


